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Charley Holm is a Senior Adviser in the Federal Reserve Board's Division of Banking 
Supervision and Regulation.  In this senior official role, Mr. Holm advises Federal Reserve 
Governors, the Board, and other senior board officers on key financial stability, supervisory, and 
transparency issues in the financial industry.  Charley regularly interacts with senior 
representatives in the financial institutions, regulatory, and accounting areas.   
 
Before being named as Senior Adviser, Charley served as the Chief Accountant for the Federal 
Reserve Board’s Division of Banking Supervision and Regulation.  Previously, he had responsibility 
for accounting, regulatory capital, and supervisory matters in the Division’s Accounting Policy and 
Supervisory Policy areas.  Prior to coming to the Federal Reserve, Charley worked in the Office of 
the Chief Accountant as well as the Division of Corporation Finance of the SEC.  He also worked for 
a major public accounting firm as an external auditor.   
 
Mr. Holm is a CPA.  He has an MBA from the University of Maryland and a BS in Accounting from 
Villanova University. 
 
 


